M E M O R A N D U M



TO:                 Karen Byrd, Board Chair
		Board Members 

FROM:           Randy Poe, Superintendent

DATE:	August 1, 2019

RE:                 Boone County Board and BCEA Contract Modification of  2019 to June 2023 with the Salary Supplement Agreement for CSI Schools.



[bookmark: _GoBack]Pending ratification from BCEA voting in August 2019, I recommend the board to approve the negotiated BCEA Contract Modification of 2019 to June 2023 Contract, along with the salary supplement for CSI Schools in the district, as presented. 
		
	



